

## **Bradford Skatepark Subcommittee Minutes 6/7/2023**

Emily Murphy, Keith Pendak, Read Carlan, Kevin Page, Megan Carlan, Laura Lornitzo, Jean Carlan, Allison Carlan, Josh, Zachary Lea-Saken, Katharine Lea, Elliot Lea-Saken, Korinne Harvey, Mark Rizzacasa, Kerry Pendak, Sarah McKelvey, Kyle Limlaw (zoom), Michael Wright (zoom)

Absent: Emily Cummings, Molly Morin, Graeson Denton

Meeting called to order at 7:07pm

### **Skateboard Planning**

- Attendees (and a few not present) appointed to subcommittee by chairperson (per BPRC Resolution)
- Reviewed pages 9-39 of Skatepark Best Practices
- Next Meeting for SP Subcommittee members (with the goal that we meet every 2 weeks, 1.5 hours): 6/21, 7-8 (regular P&R meeting will be 6pm to 7pm)
- Group Name: Bradford Skatepark subcommittee
- Write to Dorothy Byrne Foundation- ask for \$150k (match) – **Megan, Korinne & Laura**
- ARPA- possible 200k to be finalized by SB soon
- Little things like local fundraising, events, money, awareness
- Build momentum
- Next task- events to participate in to raise awareness and funding (**Jean** putting together a Google sheet to organize ideas)- Goal: Everyone consider possible events, especially over next 6 months, that have awareness/fundraising considering time needed.
- like Woodsville 4th July table, or Wells River Goodbye summer hello fall table
- Design graphic- “Bradford SkatePark” -**Josh, Zach and Graeson**
- Letter to businesses- this is what we're doing, why, what tier can you contribute? **Sarah**

Subcommittee meeting adjourned 8:26pm

---

Submitted by Emily Murphy, posted by Jean Carlan